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Tribunal Officer, Secretariat  
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  
280 Slater Street P.O. Box 1046,  
Station B Ottawa, ON K1P 5S9  
Email: cnsc.interventions@canada.ca  
 

Re: Cameco’s licence renewal application for the Blind River Refinery (Nov 24-25, 2021 Hearing)  

 

Dear President and Commission Members,  

I have been employed with Cameco for 38 years, at the Blind River Refinery for the entire time. 

During that time, I have observed the site constantly improving operations to maintain acceptable 

emissions and to reduce injuries while meeting production requirements. 

Cameco’s Blind River Refinery has maintained good rapport with the surrounding communities and 

earned the public’s respect.  The site has created and participated in many community programs and 

has encouraged employee participation in the programs. 

I can attest from first-hand experience that the site has merited the request for a 10 year license 

renewal be awarded.  Myself, my family and friends support Cameco’s request to continue operating at 

the Blind River Refinery.   

It is our hope and recommendation that CNSC award the 10 year licence renewal. 

Thank you 

Pauline Roy 
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